Town of Brooklyn
Notice of Approval

On July 29, 2021, the duly Authorized Agent of the Brooklyn Inland Wetlands and Watercourses
Commission approved an application for grinding stumps in the rear of the lot, making a wood
chip berm, and spreading two inches of topsoil over an arca of approximately 85 ft x 85 feet

within the Upland Review Area at 95 Bunny Lane (Assessors Map 42/Lot 22-78), with standard
conditions.



